
       

School re-opens Wednesday 3rd  January 2024  Letter from Mr Manning—Holidays 

Year 6 Swimming lessons start— Thursday 4th January Term Dates 2024-2025    

          Message from Public Health 

Year 6 swimming lessons will start in the first week after the New Year. Can any outstanding 

permission slips be handed in  on Wednesday 3rd January, The voluntary contribution of £25  

towards the transport to and from EPSV can be made via ParentPay. 

Reminder—A letter went out to parents of Nursery children, regarding changes to bank account 

details in the New Year. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to  

contact the school office or Nursery. 

After the Christmas break, there will be a few menu changes –on Wednesday 3rd January, there 

will be scrummy Sausage and Mash instead of a roast dinner and on Thursday 4th January, there 

will be Tomato Pasta, instead of Curry. 

Following the success of Ready, Set, Read  

Summer Reading Challenge, the theme has been  

extended into the Winter Mini Challenge. With the 

holidays approaching, now is the time to encourage 

your children to tackle the holiday reading ‘dip’.  

Join in at wintermini.org.uk from 1st December 2023. 

More information on the challenge can be found on 

their  website, search Cheshire West and Chester 

Council, library events,  
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Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  

 

Friday 15th December 2023  

Contact us: Tel:01 244 667750   Email: admin@elton. cheshire. sch. uk Visit:www. elton. cheshire. sch. uk 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary  



 

This week’s winning team for Attendance is  - Year  4 with 98%.  

The national average is 96% 

 

Thank you to our wonderful parents, carers and local businesses for supporting our Christmas stalls 

last Friday. We have raised an amazing £770 for the school. A big thank you the PTFA for creating  

a lovely event and to all staff involved  as well.  

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING TEAM IS  DELAMERE. CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR 

OWN CLOTHES ON  FRIDAY 5th JANUARY . 

            STARS OF THE WEEK           

Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’  

W/C Wednesday 3rd January is Menu 3 

Nursery Everyone Year 3 Everyone 

Reception Hetty Year 4 Everyone 

Year 1  Madi Year 5 Mary-Kate 

Year 2 Everyone Year 6 Taylor 


